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Maths 
This week we have been looking at 

comparing numbers and ordering them from 

greatest to fewest. The children were given 

number cards and had to order themselves 

depending on the number they were holding. 

We moved onto comparing these amounts 

using < (less than), > (greater than), = (equal 

to). We also learnt about counting in our 2’s, 

5’s, 10’s and 3’s.  

 

  

English 
This week we have written a fact file 

page all about Mary Anning. Last week 

we had the Mary Anning storyteller, we 

used a lot of information from this to 

help us with our writing this week. We 

also read through the book The 

Dinosaur Lady.   

Dates 
October 

Monday 16th- Craft afternoon at Falcon 

Tuesday 17th- Parents Evening 

Wednesday 18th- Parents Evening 

Friday 20th - Show Racism the Red Card 

Friday 20th – Fun Run  

Friday 20th- Last day 

Monday 30th- Back to School  

November 

Thursday 2nd- Flu immunisations 

Monday 6th – Lifelong ago workshop  

Phonics 
We have begun to recap over 

our Switch it Spell sounds: u (music),  

ow (yellow), ie (thief) and ea (bread).  

     

Art 
This week we used our clay printing blocks 

that we created last week to print with this 

week. Our first lesson in art we investigated 

layering and overlapping colours when 

printing which the children had the chance 

to do again this week with their own clay 

slab.   

Spellings 

This week’s spellings are: music, snow, 

belief, head, laugh, why, over, above, 

live. You can find them on our 15th 

September Tapestry post. Science 

This week we learnt about what a 

Microhabitat was. The children had to 

convince Mrs Munday and Miss Whitlam 

that microhabitats do exist! They even had 

a visit from a scientist who taught the 

children about what a microhabitat was 

before they went to investigate in our 

school grounds and find some 

microhabitats. We then did some data 

collection to see what minibeasts we 

could find.  
 

This week’s book 

recommendation      

Craft afternoon at Falcon 

On Monday 16th October Ruby and Coral 

are going to Falcon for a craft afternoon. 

We will be walking there after lunch and we 

will be back for home time        


